- MEMO

“macting commtanity peeds, enhancing qruallfy of Hie”

TO: Kurt Eggebrecht, Health Officer
FROM: Paula Vandehey, Director of Public Works ?/ﬂ/

DATE: September 21, 2016

SUBJECT: Noise Variance Request for the Fox Cities Exhibition Center Project for
construction year 2016/2017.

The Department of Public Works, in conjunction with Miron Construction, requests a noise
variance from October 17, 2016 through September 31, 2017 for early morning (6:00 AM)
start-up construction work on the Fox Cities Exhibition Center Project. This work will include
earthwork, pile driving, and paving operations as well as hauling of materials in and out of the
work site. Attached is a copy of the Site Logistics Plan, including the anticipated truck route,

Extended construction hours through this variance is one of the tools necessary for this

community project to meet the extremely aggressive completion schedule of fall, 2017. Thank
you for your consideration and feel free to contact me with any questions you may have
pertaining to this request.

Attachment

C: Mayor Timothy Hanna
Parks, Recreation and Facilities Director Dean Gazza
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